
   

 
 

 

  
  
  

 
  
2 December 2024  
  
 
Welcome to The Key Educational Trust 
        
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to officially welcome you and all at St. Mary’s CE Primary School to full membership 
of The Key Educational Trust. 
 
As you will know, St. Mary’s has been in partnership with the Trust for just over two years.  During 
this time, we have worked closely together looking at how we can support our young people to 
achieve their very best. We have looked at opportunities to share knowledge and expertise, for 
children to visit each other’s schools and participate in activities together. 
 
As we move forward, it will be business as normal and Mrs Hill and the local governing committee 
will continue to provide the excellent education children and parents at St. Mary’s have enjoyed.  
 
We look forward to developing deeper links across our schools as St. Peter’s CE Primary, 
Caverswall, are also new members of our Trust. We aim to develop a strong system of collaboration 
and to enable continual improvement in all areas of school. Community is at the centre of the Trust 
and our stakeholders all share the value of working collectively for the greater good and achieve 
excellence together.  
 
The Trust motto ‘Unlocking potential – building futures’ reflects this mission. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
  
 
 
Chris Wright 
CEO on behalf of The Key Educational Trust 
 


